COMMUNICATION - C63

ITEM 1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

From: zitoj1.7 I -
Sent: Sunday, July 5, 2020 12:22 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] DEPUTATION - Clubhouse Developments Inc.

As a long standing resident on Wycliffe Ave. between Cairnbug PI./Kilmuir Gate and Kiloran since
Nov. 1982, | have watched our community become increasing congested with traffic and disregard
for stop signs and speed limits. On any given day, | will witness cars speeding through intersections
where stop signs are merely decorations and no one stops, let alone slows down. Many years ago, a
young man riding his bicycle was hit by a speeding car who did not stop at the intersection where it
is a 4 way stop. There used to be police who would occasionally patrol the area but that hasn't been
the case in the last 15 years or so. Adding more road access will undoubtedly create an even
greater danger for ourselves, our children, and our grandchildren.

Rocco Zito
Wy cliffe Ave.

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.



